
OLOL Weekly Parent Email for Wednesday, Sept. 20 
 
** To report a student that will be absent from class, please call 320-796-
5968 or email OLOLFaithFormation@OurLivingWater.org BEFORE CLASSES 
BEGIN. 
 
 
Hello and welcome all to 2023-24 Faith Formation! I hope that you all are just as excited as 

we are for the beginning of this faith formation year. It will be wonderful to see all of our area’s 

youth fill our parish’s hallways and classrooms again.  

 

If you haven’t already done so, please add JulieSwoboda@OurLivingWater.org  to your safe 

sender list. She sends out the weekly faith formation emails with important information 

regarding the upcoming week’s events and we need you to be receiving and reading these 

weekly emails. 

 

FIRST DAY OF CLASSES THIS WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20th! YAY!! 

 

 

Gr. 1-6: Regular class from 5:30-6:45pm 

 

 

Gr. 1-4:  Classroom Dismissal Policy 

 Parents are to pick up their child(ren) from the classroom(s) promptly after class at 

6:45pm.  

 If the child has an older sibling from gr.5-6, he/ she may be escorted by their sibling.   

 Please note this is for the safety of the children. Concerns may be addressed to Fr. 

Steve (FrSteve@OurLivingWater.org) or to the Faith Formation Director 

(MichelleTortorella@OurLivingWater.org). Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Gr. 7-11: Regular class from 7:00-8:15pm 

 
 

Michelle Tortorella 
Faith Formation Director 
Jesus Our Living Water Area Faith Community 

MichelleTortorella@OurLivingWater.org 
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